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Blessings to our Cor-Episcopoi, Priests, Deacons, Parish Managing Committee, MGOCSM leaders
and members and all the faithful of our Diocese!

Dearly beloved,
The annual Leadership Camp of the MGOCSM is an opportunity for our young generation to come
together in the intercession of St. Gregorios of Parumala and be trained as future leaders of our
church. The 16th national MGOCSM Leadership Camp will be held in Dallas from Wednesday,
July 27 to Saturday, July 30, 2016. Representatives from all our registered MGOCSM units will
come together for this blessed event. We hereby confirm the following as members of the 2016
Dallas Leadership Camp Committee:

Conveners:
Feba Varghese - St. George Orthodox Church, Irving
Shawn Steaphen - St. Mary's Church of India, Carrollton
Committee Members:
Austin Cherian (Council Representative) - St. Mary's Orthodox Church, Farmers Branch
Argey George - St. Mary's Orthodox Church, Farmers Branch
Christen George - St. Gregorios Orthodox Church, Garland
Jincy John - St. Thomas Orthodox Church, Oklahoma
Toby John - St. Mary's Orthodox Church, Farmers Branch
Ajith Joy - St. Thomas Orthodox Church, Oklahoma
Babitha Koshy - St. Mary's Orthodox Church, Farmers Branch
Bindhu Koshy - St. Mary's Orthodox Church, Farmers Branch
Libi Mathew - St. George Orthodox Church, Irving
Akhil Raju - St. Mary's Orthodox Church, Farmers Branch
Ashley Roy - St. Mary's Orthodox Church, Farmers Branch
Clara Thomson - St. Thomas Orthodox Church, Oklahoma
Christina Varghese - St. Thomas Orthodox Church, Dallas



Rev. Fr. Matt Alexander, the Youth Minister of Dallas area and Mr. Idicula Idichandy, who is the
adult advisor, are doing great work in their respective role and will continue to serve as the
spiritual leaders for the Leadership Camp committee. We seek the cooperation of all clergy and
parish managing committee members with the duly appointed 2016 Leadership Camp Committee
so that all preparations can go smoothly and that we will have a blessed and successful Leadership
Camp in Dallas in 2016. We also seek the prayers of all the faithful, especially MGOCSM
members for the success of this camp.
May the intercession of St. Gregorios of Parumala, the patron saint of the MGOCSM, be a
stronghold for us all.

Your Shepherd in Christ,

Alexios Mar Eusebius
Metropolitan
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